

1661 Ramblewood Drive • East Lansing, MI 48823-7329 • 517-332-5046 • Fax 517-332-4071 • Web mhsaa.com

August 8, 2017

Marc Kramer, Principal Mendon HS 148 Kirby Rd Mendon, MI 49072

To Whom It May Concern:

The MHSAA would like to congratulate Mendon HS for receiving no negative officials reports of concern, ejection, or sportsmanship during the previous school year. It is a credit to your student-athletes, coaches, administration, staff and community for demonstrating such positive sportsmanship throughout the entire school year. We would suggest that you advise the local press, run a feature story in the school newsletter, make an announcement or presentation to the student body or in an appropriate way, recognize the coaches and student athletes who made-up such an exemplary team.

We have provided an information sheet that summarizes the school year reporting results for all MHSAA member high schools. The statistics are provided so that you may compare the record of your school teams/school program with those throughout the state. Principals and athletic directors will receive this same information.

We would be interested to learn about the recognition efforts your district pursues to reinforce good sportsmanship and compliment good sports. Don't hesitate to send clippings or reports of the programs which may have resulted from your efforts.

Congratulations on a job well done!

Sincerely,

JOHN E. ROBERTS

Executive Director

MARK UYL

Assistant Director

JER/MU/fv/cm Enclosure

Cc:

Superintendent

Leasa Griffith, Athletic Director